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 On January 13th 2025, students from Neotech Institute of Pharmacy participated in a 
Thalassemia testing event. The students were informed about Thalassemia, including 
information about Thalassemia major and minor and the test conducted was specifically for 
detecting Thalassemia minor.  

The testing was carried out by a team from the Red Cross Society, and interested students 
volunteered to provide samples for the test. This event helped raise awareness about 
Thalassemia and provided students with the opportunity to learn more about the condition, 
especially Thalassemia minor.                                                                                          

 


